
Breninger Communications
76 Saxonney Circle
Flemington, New Jersey 08822 April 2, 1993

Dear Russ,

I would like to take this time to thank you for the outstanding job
you did in the designing and installation of my home telephone system.
From the outset, you have been extremely thorough and conscientious
in making sure we had the best system for our needs. The main thing,
however, has been your consistent excellent support in planning the
system and seeing that the installation was correct and following up. Your
service is truly commendable!

Overall, we are very pleased with the selection of the Panasonic
telephone system and everything you have provided for us.

Thanks for a job well done; I look forward to doing business
with you in the future.

Very truly yours,

215 Highway 202, Flemington NJ 08822


